
Spring 2021 Newsletter  
 
A virtual posy, 2 Easter events and a possible 
restart date. 

Dear Hippo Families,  

It is exactly one year since we had to stop the weekly Hulland Hippo Baby & 
Toddler group sessions. Little did we know it would be for so long.  Our little 
Hippos will have had a whole year of growing up and learning new skills. Some 
will have started school and new ones will have been born! 

 
We wish you all a very happy Mothering Sunday. 
Here is a virtual posy for you with love from us.    
 
There are two Easter events organised by Hulland 
church that you might like to take part in: 
 

 An Easter Trail (2 miles Hulland Ward area) 
for families from Monday 29th March – 
Sunday 11th April. More information on 
www.hullandchurches.org.uk   Scroll down 
to Latest Events 

 

 An Easter Messy Church on Saturday 3rd 
April at 4.00pm on Zoom.  Email Rev. Phil for 

joining details [phil.michell@live.co.uk]  
 
Last but not least, we want you to know we are hoping to restart the weekly 
Wednesday Hippo sessions at the beginning of June.  We’ll send you more 
information nearer the time.  
 
The Hippo Team are all well and really looking forward to seeing everyone again 
in June. 
 
Meanwhile have a Happy Easter! 
 
Best wishes from the Hippo Team - 
Penny, Katrina & Michael, Hil, Shirley, Pauline, Doreen, Rosie, Elizabeth and 
Carol. 

http://www.hullandchurches.org.uk/

